Congratulations! Delta Air Lines has selected NY Aviation High School (Long Island City, NJ) as a 2020
Community Partner. You have the opportunity to receive $6,250 worth of free scholarships for 5

(five) students of your choice to attend the National Flight Academy (NFA) in Pensacola, FL for one week
during Summer 2020! Scholarships are for tuition only in the National Flight Academy program and do not
include travel to and from Pensacola, Florida.

*Students are required to pay for airfare on their own. This is not an instructor supervised trip.
Students will be traveling on their own to and from Florida

About

The National Flight Academy is a premier STEM education institution that provides students in grades 7-12
with a fully-immersive, learning adventure of a lifetime! During the NFA’s 6-day overnight program, 7-12
grade students live aboard AMBITION, a state-of-the-art virtual aircraft carrier. They work together to plan
humanitarian missions with ultramodern, advanced technology, learn to fly in 42 networked flight simulators,
eat on a mess deck, sleep in staterooms and receive mission briefings in six fully-electronic ready rooms. By
working in a team squadron format, they are able to collaborate and complete missions using a variety of
STEM-based concepts while facilitators and chiefs (program counselors) incorporate 21st Century Core
Competency Skills like leadership, communication, and critical thinking. To date, Delta has sent over 3,500
students to the National Flight Academy!

**IMPORTANT!**

Letter of Intent (LOI) - Due Monday, January 13, 2020

Please complete this Letter of Intent Form by Monday, January 13, 2020. Even rfyou are not partrcrpatmg,
p)‘ease indicate via this form. If you are participating, you may choose your preferred program week, however
weeks are not guaranteed and will be assigned first come, first served based on the time of submission of the
completed Letter of Intent form. Again, please complete and submit the Letter of Intent form via this link by
Monday, January 13, 2020. If you do not turn in this form by the due date, your seats will be reallocated to
others.

NOTE: Girls in Aviation Week seats are very limited, so if you are interested in sending young ladies for this
week, please turn in your Letter of Intent form quickly. This week’s program is the same as the other weeks
but will feature female STEM aviation professionals as well.
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